

Proposed workplan for CAT WS (as of 19 May 2017)

Date	Event	Tentative topics
23 Mar '17	Telecon	First telecom with the CAT WS. Explanations of the organisation of the work and discussion on submitted proposals for simplification
6/7 Apr '17	Input to PG	Input from stakeholders on potential recalibration topics (to be received before 29 Mar '17) will be prioritised and subsequently submitted to the SCR review Project Group
27 Apr '17	1 st physical meeting	Overview of the responses to the catastrophe risk related parts of EIOPA's Discussion Paper on the SCR review; Simplifications: Discussion potential Nat Cat, HealthCat and Man-made CAT simplifications; Recalibrations: Introduction to EQ GR and EQ SK risks
24 May '17	2 nd physical meeting	Discussion: Allocation of tasks to the timeline until Sep/Oct 2017 Discussion on data and level-of-prudence issues around aggregation/disaggregation approach for the NatCat simplifications; Mass-accident and pandemic risk: benchmark figures for the FR case on 'benefits payable'; Mass-accident risk: preliminary results on "10a disability scenario"; Fire risk: ideas on alternative exposure measure. Flood & windstorm risk HU: introduction by Gabriella Merész (HU NCA); Response from previous CAT TF members on recalibration scenarios; GR EQ: feedback from previous CAT TF, identify remaining questions, assignment of open issues to members; SK EQ: feedback from previous CAT TF, identify remaining questions, assignment of open issues to members; IT EQ: discussion on possible approaches, identification of open issues and assignment of tasks to members.
15 June '17	Telecon	Reporting on progress; preparation of upcoming physical meeting
28 Jun '17	3 rd physical meeting	First conclusions on NatCat simplification by spatial aggregation and on fire risk; First conclusions on mass-accident ('10a disability senario', 'benefitspayable'), pandemic risk ('benefits payable') and fire risk ('alternative exposure measure'); Start discussion on further pandemic risk issues ('grouping of countries with similar risk profile', 'max. unit claim costs'); First ideas on accident concentration ('alternative exposure measures'), marine and motor vehicle liability risk to be presented; Conclusions on GR EQ and SK EQ risk (recalibration and impact assessment); Discussion on proposals for IT EQ, Flood HU and Windstorm HU risk; introductory remarks on Windstorm FI, SE, DE.
13 Jul '17	4 th physical meeting	Final conclusions on NatCat (but to be validated w.r.t. upcoming QRT data) and fire risk simplifications; Final conclusions on mass-accident ('10a disability senario', 'benefitspayable'), pandemic risk ('benefits payable') and fire risk ('alternative exposure measure'); First conclusions on further pandemic risk issues ('grouping of countries with similar risk profile', 'max. unit claim costs'); First conclusions on accident concentration, marine and motor vehicle liability risk; Conclusions on IT EQ, Flood HU and Windstorm HU (recalibration and

		impact assessment); ideas on Windstorm FI, SE, DE to be presented and discussed; Introductory remarks and first discussion on Windstorm SI, ES, Hail CZ, SI and Flood DE.
mid Jul '17	Sub-mission DL	Data from the annual QRT received. Will allow to test proposals and assess their impact on the European market
3 Aug '17	Telecon	Reporting on progress; preparation of upcoming physical meeting
24 Aug '17	5 th physical meeting	Discussion on the outcome of the NatCat data testing; Final conclusion on further pandemic risk issues ('grouping of countries with similar risk profile', 'max. unit claim costs'); Final conclusions on accident concentration, marine and motor vehicle liability risk; Conclusions on Windstorm FI, SE, DE (recalibration and impact assessment); Ideas on Windstorm SI, ES, Hail CZ, SI and Flood DE to be presented.
11 Sep '17	IPC meeting	Presentation of the calibrations and impact assessment
14 Sep '17	6 th physical meeting	Last physical meeting before dedicated BoS meeting on 26 Oct '17 Results of the WS to be submitted to SCR PG -> need about 10 working days for consideration / approval Conclusions on Windstorm SI, ES, Hail CZ, SI and Flood DE (recalibration and impact assessment). Discussion on the draft CP and agreement on final amendments.
Sep/Oct '17	Further telecons	For discussion of draft CP until finalisation before mid-Oct '17
26 Oct '17	BoS meeting	Discussion/decision on Consultation paper
03 Nov '17	Launch public consultation	8w public consultation on proposed simplifications and recalibrations
05 Jan '18	Submission DL	End of consultation period; start resolution of received comments
11 Jan '18	Telecon	Discussion on final Technical Advice on Bucket 2
25 Jan '18 (poss. 26 Jan '18 – when needed)	7 th physical meeting	Last physical meeting before dedicated BoS meeting on 27 Feb '18 Results of the WS to be submitted to SCR PG -> need about 10 working days for consideration / approval Discussion and agreement on final Technical Advice
end Feb '18	BoS meeting	Discussion/decision on final Technical Advice
28 Feb '18	Submission to EC	